
June 12th, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

What an amazing field trip we had last week. The students experienced 

incredible views and had amazing learning experiences. They even saw the 

Canada 150 logo on Olympic Plaza, just like the one we made for our assembly. 

We also had Sports Day last week. The students were able to participate in 

many interesting and varied activities. 

 

This is our final homework letter. There will be no homework this week, with the 

exception of home reading. This letter is to provide some additional updates:  

 

1. Wednesday will be our final home reading book exchange. 

2. The last day of Kindergarten is June 27. There is no Kindergarten on June 

28. 

3. The last day of uniforms is June 16. Following that, students are not 

required to wear uniforms to school.  

4. From now until the end of the year we will be trying to take the students 

outside when possible. Please ensure they have coats and hats as 

required. 

5. All further communication will be in the agenda. 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

 - Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

 Return all 

home reading 

books 

 

 

Have a great last week of home reading. 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


